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Update from the SRCD Task Force
on Publications and Ethical Behavior

The Task Force has been accumulating and reviewing a substantial number of relevant documents that

pertain to its Scope. In addition, the Task Force has been conducting interviews with a number of individuals

who have information and perspectives important to its goals.

These interviews will continue over the next two months and will include current and former journal editors,

committee members, governance leaders, and staff. The interviewee list continues to grow, as the Task

Force learns more from interviews already conducted. We remain focused on producing a report to the

members prior to the Biennial Meeting.

Sincerely,

The members of the Task Force on Publications and Ethical Behavior
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